
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
 

The Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission,  ) 
        ) 
    Complainant,   )   
        ) 
  v.      ) WC-2015-0330 
        ) 
Fawn Lake Water Corp. and Rachel Hackman,   ) 
        ) 
    Respondents.   ) 
        )       
The Office of the Public Counsel,     ) 
An agency of the State of Missouri,    ) 
        ) 
    Complainant,   ) 
        ) 
 v.       ) WC-2015-0340 
        ) 
Fawn Lake Water Corp. and Rachel Hackman,   ) 
        ) 
    Respondents.   ) 
 
 

STATUS REPORT 
 
 Comes now the Office of the Public Counsel (“Public Counsel”) and for its Status Report 

in response to the Missouri Public Service Commission’s April 28 Order Directing Status Report 

states: 

1. On March 15, 2017, a Mrs. Moore contacted the Office of the Public Counsel 

concerning a letter the Commission sent to Rachel Hackman, the owner of Fawn Lake Water 

Corp.     

2. During that call, Mrs. Moore reported to Public Counsel the address for Fawn 

Lake Water Corporation is 3019 Old Highway 94, South, Suite 100, St. Charles, MO.  In its 

filing, Public Counsel was reporting the contents of a telephone call and, at that time, had no 



independent knowledge of whether or not this was the correct business address for Fawn Lake 

Water Corp.  Review of Returned Mail in the docket showed numerous mailing addresses, 

including 3910 Old Hwy. 945, St. Charles MO. 

3. Public Counsel has been unable to reach Mrs. Moore at either of the phone 

numbers Mrs. Moore left with Public Counsel, however, Public Counsel has reviewed its notes 

from the conversation and determined it correctly reported to the Commission Mrs. Moore’s 

statement that the correct address is “3019 Old Hwy 94 South.” 

4. In an attempt to respond to the Commission, OPC made three phone calls to Ms. 

Hackman, but was unable to contact her.  Commission Staff indicates it has, however, been able 

to contact Ms. Hackman.     

5. To attempt to verify the correct address, Public Counsel searched the Missouri 

Secretary of state’s website and found the address listed on that website for Fawn Lake Water 

Corp. to be 3910 Old Highway 94 South, Suite 100, Saint Charles, MO 63304.     

6. Public Counsel has no comment on the use of a special process server.    

WHEREFORE Public Counsel requests the Commission accept this pleading as 

documentation of the address it found on the Secretary of State’s website, which it believes to be 

a correct address.  

 Respectfully submitted,  

     /s/  Lera Shemwell                                                                                                      
Lera L. Shemwell    
Senior Counsel (#43792) 
P. O. Box 2230 
Jefferson City, MO 65102 
(573) 751-5565 (Telephone)  
(573) 751-5562 (Fax)  
lera.shemwell@ded.mo.gov 
 
Attorney for the Office of the Public Counsel 



   CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

I hereby certify that copies of the foregoing have been mailed, emailed or hand-delivered to all 
parties of record electronically on this 9th day of May 2017. 
 
 
     
           /s/ Lera Shemwell_____   

            Lera L. Shemwell   

    


